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SOD INSTALLATION


Dear Prairie Village Resident:
Sod will be placed on the project on date of installation.  This will be watered by the contractor for 30 days and inspected again for acceptance.  After that time the sod should be maintained by the homeowner with proper watering and mowing to ensure its survival.

Fescue/Blue Grass sod should be given at least one inch (1") of water per week, either by watering, or from rainfall. This watering will be most beneficial if broken into three or more waterings, for a total of one inch. It is also best to water in the early morning or late evening. 

Fescue/Blue Grass sod should not be sprayed for weeds this season and should not be mowed shorter than three inches (3"). The sod will require continued watering this fall to ensure survival and may require continued watering during the winter months if the winter season is unusually dry.

If you have any questions or would like additional information please contact City staff at 913-385-4647.
	

Sincerely,
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Melissa Prenger, P.E.
City Engineer
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